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Alumni and Friends announce the opening of The Shores of La Jolla, a new
vacation center on the UCSD campus, coming this summer

October 13, 1982

The Alumni and Friends, University of California, San Diego has announced the opening this coming summer
of The Shores of La Jolla, its new vacation center on the UCSD campus.

Alumni, faculty and staff of the University of California are eligible to attend any of the six sessions which begin
July 24, 1983, and continue through September 3. Each week-long session begins on a Sunday and ends the
following Saturday.

Participating families at The Shores will be housed in the Third College Apartments on the UCSD campus,
which overlook the Pacific Ocean. Each suite, suitable for four to six people, has two bedrooms, living room,
dining room, bath and equipped kitchen.

Families may choose from a range of recreational activities, special events, San Diego County tours and
faculty seminars being offered as part of The Shores vacation package.

Jean Rodgers, director of The Alumni and Friends at UCSD, will serve as director of The Shores with Mary
Catherine Norviel serving as assistant director. More than a dozen trained UCSD students will complete the staff.

The Small World at The Shores will provide child care and activities for children up to six years old during
scheduled day and evening hours at no extra cost. Programs have also been designed for school-aged children.
They include movies, games, nature hikes, beach activities and tours all supervised by experienced staff.

Recreational facilities at The Shores include two tennis courts, an Olympic size swimming pool, racquet ball
and squash courts, adjacent golf courses, a fully equipped exercise room and jogging trails with names like "Fat
Man's Misery." Volleyball, table tennis and bicycling are also planned. (more)

Sailing, boating, windsurfing, waterskiing, scuba diving and swimming at the Mission Bay Aquatic Center will
be offered to The Shores vacationers.

Family excursions by bus to several San Diego attractions including the Wild Animal Park, Sea World and
Scripps Institution of Oceanography are also scheduled.

Other local areas which can be explored include the San Diego Zoo and museums in Balboa Park; the novelty
shops of Seaport Village; San Diego's Old Town; the Navy base of North Island; the boutiques, galleries and
restaurants of La Jolla; the Del Mar Racetrack, and the border cities of Mexico, an hour's drive from the campus.

Residents at The Shores will also be able to watch the Chargers at practice when the San Diego professional
football team holds its training camp on the UCSD campus.



For more information and a brochure about The Shores phone The Alumni and Friends of UCSD at (619)
452-4490 or write to: The Shores of La Jolla, Q-011, University of California, San Diego, La Jolla, California
92093.

For more information contact: Jan Seagrave, 452-3120
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